
Title: Urbana and Orlando = Superspreader Opportunities for Immanuel Approach 
 
August 1, 2023 
 
Greetings all, 
 
Just a quick note to share a letter from one of the vice presidents at InterVarsity regarding the 
Immanuel Approach, super-spreader opportunities, and the Orlando 2024 Staff conference. 
 
Blessings, 
 
Dr. Lehman/Karl 
 
Want to support the Lehman’s Immanuel Approach work?  Click here for more information: 
https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/ 
 
 
Letter from Shannon Marion to the Immanuel Approach community: 
 
Greetings to the Immanuel Prayer community. 
 
Having seen the ways God is using Immanuel Prayer to heal and transform people, I am excited 
for opportunities for others to experience it as well. I have worked for InterVarsity Christian 
Fellowship in campus ministry for 34 years.  Students today are desperate for hope and 
healing.  They need the life-giving connection with Jesus that so many experience in Immanuel 
Prayer. 
  
Thank you to everyone who contributed to the Immanuel Prayer effort at Urbana by serving as 
a prayer minster, giving financially, or interceding at home.  The Urbana Convention is a positive 
super spreader event for something like Immanuel Prayer. Almost twelve hundred students, 
youth workers, and missionaries received prayer in 4 short days. Each one of these people 
returned home to different Christian communities across the United States and the world with 
a testimony about Immanuel Prayer.  Urbana only happens once every three years. Thanks to 
you this opportunity for so many people from so many different places was maximized for an 
Immanuel Prayer experience. 
  
InterVarsity Christian Fellowship’s national staff conference is another super spreader event.  It 
also only happens once every three years.  1350 campus ministers and other staff will gather in 
January, and we are working to provide Immanuel Prayer for as many as possible.  Like those 
who experienced Immanuel ministry at Urbana, these campus ministers will spread out across 
the country and the world with testimonies about their own experiences with Immanuel Prayer, 
and also with increased motivation to pursue it further. 
  

https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/


Would you consider attending as a prayer minister? I know that is a large financial and time 
expenditure for those who do it.  If you cannot attend, would you consider giving financially to 
help support ongoing Immanuel Approach training for InterVarsity, including Dr. Lehman’s work 
to recruit, prep, and lead the 2024 national staff conference IA ministry team? Finally, would 
you begin interceding now for InterVarsity’s staff conference -- for the Immanuel Prayer 
sessions, and the conference as a whole? It has been a difficult time on campuses, rebuilding 
after COVID-related campus closures. Pray for God’s work in energizing and equipping our 
campus ministers. God is at work on campus. We are seeing students choose Jesus each and 
every day.   
   
Blessings, 
 
Shannon 
   
R. Shannon Marion 
VP of Annual Giving 
InterVarsity Christian Fellowship  
shannon.marion@intervarsity.org 
608-558-0268 
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